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28. March 2023

City Hall

The citizens' service of the municipal finance administration will be closed from 3 to 6 April
2023 and cannot be reached by telephone. However, it is still possible to send an email to
forderungsmanagement(at)bocholt(dot)de.

Requests will be processed as quickly as possible. The City of Bocholt asks for your
understanding. The financial administration will be available again from Wednesday, 12
April 2023.
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